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Bechtold, Bradley@ARB

From: ARB Clerk of the Board
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 2:42 PM
To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB
Subject: FW: Public comment: advanced clean truck rule

 
 

From: Jessie Parks <jessieparks1010@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 2:31 PM 
To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov> 
Subject: Public comment: advanced clean truck rule 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

My name is jessie parks, im resident and student of riverside and i support the advanced clean truck 
rule because i live in community surrounded by freeways, that already makes it hard enough to breathe. 
during a time of a respiratory virus CARB MUST take action and put the betterment of its communities 
lives BEFORE ANYTHING ELSE. Communities shouldn’t be overflowing with warehouses, 
freeways, ports, and other heavily polluting good services. the normal for us shouldn’t be getting boxed 
in by dirty diesel powered semi trucks on our way to school. California has always been a leader in the 
fight for environmental justice and a pioneer in the advancement of technology so i ask CARB to 
continue to uphold its values by approving an advanced clean truck rule! PLEASE ACT for your 
community because the time is NOW 


